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Portsmouth DPW Hosts Neighborhood Meeting on Woodbury Avenue & Bartlett Street Traffic-

Calming Efforts on Wednesday, November 8, 2023 

Portsmouth, New Hampshire – In April of this year, the City of Portsmouth Department of Public Works 

started testing a mini-roundabout on Bartlett Street and speed cushions on Woodbury Avenue as pilot 

traffic-calming projects. Both installations incorporated feedback received at neighborhood meetings in 

February and March and modifications after the first few weeks of the pilots.  

For the past five months, DPW has monitored the effectiveness of these pilot initiatives and has presented 

preliminary data from the pilots at monthly Parking & Traffic Safety Committee meetings. 

The City is now hosting another neighborhood informational meeting to review the pilot projects, scheduled 

for Wednesday, November 8, 2023 at New Franklin School (1 Franklin Avenue) at 6:30 pm. 

For more information go to the Woodbury Avenue project page and the Bartlett Street Reconstruction 

Project | City of Portsmouth page on the City website.  Please direct comments or questions about the 

project to: Eric Eby, P.E., City Engineer, Parking, Transportation and Planning at (603) 766-1415 or by 

email to ebeby@cityofportsmouth.com 
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